
November 26, 2014

Pi Kappa Alpha – Lambda Delta Chapter
39 South Union Street
Burlington, VT 05401

To the members of the Pi Kappa Alpha – Lambda Delta Chapter:

I want to extend my sincere thanks for your work on Wheels for Warmth this year. The 10th 
annual sale was the best on record, and that’s due in part to your efforts. The Williston drop-off 
site was overloaded with tires this year, and we couldn’t have sorted and loaded all of those 
tires without each and every one of you who lent a hand. You showed up in the rain – the cold – 
yet were so enthusiastic and cheerful that you made it fun for everyone.

Wheels for Warmth is a team effort, and I am honored that you’re now a part of that team. 
Please don’t hesitate to reach out to my office at any time if you have questions, need advice – 
or just want a tour of the State House. 

Once again, on behalf of the entire Wheels for Warmth team, thank you. 

Sincerely,

Phil Scot


